
Public Notice 
 
The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community Development Department 
(HCDD), is proposing amendments to the Loan Agreements for the St. Elizabeth Place (Fourth 
Amendment) and the Summit at Renaissance Park (Second Amendment) multifamily affordable 
housing developments. These amendments will extend the time of performance through 
December 31, 2025, to allow for construction completion and closeout activities.  
 
The public has seven (7) days to comment on this proposed item. The seven-day period extends 
from Wednesday, August 6, 2025. through Wednesday, August 13, 2025. Upon completion of the 
seven-day public comment period, HCDD will take this item to the City Council. 
 
For additional information on this item, contact Lisa Riley at 281-635-4144. Written comments can 
be submitted by email to Lisa Riley at Lisa.Riley@houston.tx.gov. 
 
For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process, please access the following: 
https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html.  
For more information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s website at 
www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
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